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The Salmonberry river is among the most beautiful spots in Oregon.   

 

Opening up a safe trail to enjoy this river would be a wonderful addition to hiking trails 

in the state.  Its location is very convenient for anyone using US26.  I think it will rival 

access to Short Sands Beach in Oswald West State Park in both feel of the 

experience, and numbers of visitors.   

 

Providing this type of experience to the residents of Oregon will be amazing.  It wiil 

provide a restorative break for citizens to walk, or sit in the wilderness with a beautiful 

river to observe.  

 

I would love to see funding available for this trail.   

 


